
Mr. Amon Carter 
P.O. Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

CHARLES S.JONES 
555 SOUTH FLOWER STREET 

LOS ANGELES 13,CALIFORNIA 

October 24, 1947 t/ 

Mr. Jones is out of the City and is not expect­

ed back until after November 4th and will have no oppor­

tunity to accept your kind invitation to luncheon or to 

the unveiling of the Will Rogers Monument. 

Yours very truly, 

~ 
Secretary to Mr. Jones. 


